PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF SCHOOL BOARD
RIVER VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to the public, to the news media and to each member
of the School Board of the River Valley School District pursuant to Wisconsin Statute sections
19.84 and 120.11(2) that a possible quorum of the School Board of the River Valley School
District may be present at the following sessions:

COMMUNITY INFORMATION SESSIONS REGARDING
APRIL 1, 2025, REFERENDUM

- (Tuesday) March 4, 2025, at 5:00 pm (Arena — Grandma Mary’s Café Event Hall)

- (Monday) March 10, 2025, at 6:30 pm (Plain — Early Learning Center Gymnasium)

- (Tuesday) March 11, 2025, at 5:30 pm (Lone Rock — Lutheran Church Community Hall)
- (Tuesday) March 18, 2025, at 5:30 pm (Spring Green — Middle School Library)

The purpose of this notice is to permit a majority of the School Board to attend the
sessions held at the above places and times. No School Board business will be transacted at
these sessions.

0

School District Clerk

Dated Og / /3/ Z) Oﬁ{




